Edward P. Radford, M.D.
The Johns Hopkins University
School of Hygiene and Public Health
Department of Environmental Medicine
615 North Wolfe Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21205

Dear Ted:

Since I have not heard from you I assume you have gone ahead with your editing of the San Juan meeting as best you could. I finally got around to completing the references and have made another revision.

Like most authors, I can't imagine your amputating a single word of this report.

I have sent a copy to Friberg and Pernow.

Please call me before April 1st if there is any question.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/dh